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TO: ALL DRIVER EDUCATION SCHOOL OWNERS, OPERATORS, AND INSTRUCTORS 
 

FROM: MARYLAND DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MOTOR VEHICLE 
ADMINISTRATION (MDOT MVA)  
DRIVER INSTRUCTIONAL SERVICES DIVISION 

  
SUBJECT: DRIVER’S EDUCATION UPDATED CURRICULUM DISK 
DATE: FEBRUARY 8, 2019 

 

The updated English Version of the Driver’s Education Curriculum has been mailed out. The updates 
include the addition of captioning to videos, as well as minor edits to content, and you will notice that you 
receive two disks. One disk contains the PowerPoint Presentation, and the other disk contains the 
supporting materials. The edits made to the content will require a reprint of the Teaching Guide, and Final 
Exam materials. The Spanish Version of the disc will be provided to schools with instructors who are 
currently approved to teach the Spanish Version of the curriculum on request. 

In addition, the MDOT MVA Driver Instructional Services Division believes that achieving excellence in 
Driver’s Education is a collaborative effort. Therefore, we would like to take this opportunity to remind 
you of how you can make suggestions concerning the Driver’s Education Curriculum. 

The DE-151 “Curriculum Changes Form” is the official document used for the submission and review of 
any proposed changes to the Driver’s Education Curriculum. You can access the form via the following 
link: 

http://www.mva.maryland.gov/_resources/docs/DE/DE-151.pdf 

The link can also be found on the MDOT MVA Website, by clicking Driver Education Information, and 
then under “Information for Driving School Owners and Instructors”, click on “Recommend Changes to 
the Driver Education Curriculum.” Whenever a change or edit is requested by filling out this form and 
clicking “Submit”, it comes directly to our delicensing@mva.maryland.gov email. We will confirm that 
we have received the request and proceed with review of the proposed changes/edits.  

The new disks are label as the “February 2019 Revision” and please discard the previous version upon 
receipt of the updated disk.  

Please direct any questions you may have to the Driver Instructional Services Division office at 410-787-
7769, or directly to Bill Kraft at 410-424-3750, email wkraft@mdot.state.md.us 
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